
From: REDACTED  

Sent: 26 February 2018 16:54 
To: REDACTED 

Cc: REDACTED 
Subject: Re: Tearfund incidence report 

 
Dear REDACTED, 
 
Apologies, I have attached an updated summary of the safeguarding incident in Malawi. The previous 
version, sent this morning, said that Tearfund had taken legal advice at the time of the case however it has 
just been clarified that as this case related to a partner who took their own advice, Tearfund did not obtain 
legal advice on this matter. Please delete the earlier version and I apologise for the confusion. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
REDACTED 

 

 

On 26 February 2018 at 12:52, REDACTED wrote: 

Dear REDACTED, 

 

I have attached an incidence report of the issue that I discussed with REDACTED on Friday. 

REDACTED discussed this case with the Minister on Friday so he is also aware. Please don't 

hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

We would ask that if this becomes the subject of a FOI request, that details of the project 

name is redacted so the victim cannot be identified. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

REDACTED 

 

 

--  

REDACTED 

REDACTED, Scotland 

 


